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February 2019        

 

       

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

If you have a child who will be entering Kindergarten in September 2019, we are delighted to welcome you and your 

kindergartner to our program.  The first step toward the Kindergarten adventure is the registration process.  It is not 

necessary for your child to accompany you at registration time, as they will be invited to a Kindergarten Orientation in 

May.  Parents may register at Lewiston-Porter Central School District (Primary Education Center only) on the 

following dates for children who will be five years old on or before December 1, 2019: 

 

Please note information needed at time of registration: 

 

Student Proof of Age:  Original Birth Certificate and/or Passport 

Parent Photo Identification:  Driver’s License and/or Passport 

Proof of Residency: -- two of the following: Vehicle Registration, Vehicle Insurance Card, Utility Bill, Medical 

Insurance Card, Homeowners Insurance Statement, Payroll Document, *Lease, *Purchase Offer, * Letter from 

Builder-must be on builder’s letterhead (the documents with a * must be signed and include your name, district address, 

closing date, and/or certificate of occupancy) 

 

Record of Immunizations (Signed by the Physician. The school nurse will determine if all immunizations are up 

to date).          (All documents will be copied and originals returned to you at the time of registration) 
   

The following section of the Public Health Law describes what constitutes a Certificate of Immunization: 

 

6.6.2 Certificate of Immunization.  The certificate of immunization provided for in subdivision 5 of section 2164 
of the Public Health Law shall be prepared and signed by the physician or other authorized person who 
administers the immunizing agents, and shall specify the products administered and the dates of administration.  
It may also show physician-verified history of disease and/or laboratory evidence of immunity. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Tamara Larson, Principal 

Primary Education Center 
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                      PRIMARY EDUCATION CENTER 
                                 “Color Our World” 

                             Tamara Larson, Primary Education Center Principal 

                                                4061 Creek Road, Youngstown, NY 14174 

Phone:  716-286-7220    Fax:  716-286-7855   Email:  tlarson@lew-port.com 

Lewiston-Porter Central School District 
                                                                           

Aiming Higher 

      Tuesday, March 19, 2019            Wednesday, March 20, 2019 

                 9:30  - 11:00                                                                  9:30 – 11:00 

                 1:00  -   2:30                                                                          1:00  -  2:30 
Please Note: If your child is currently enrolled in our UPK program, you do not need to register for Kindergarten 

 

 


